<~ Weekly Newsletter

warblington  1SSU€ 220: Friday 5th June 2020

School

Message from The Editor, Miss Barker

We hope you all had a lovely Half Term break! It’s the first week of June and things are starting to change, open
and get back to some sort of normality. Your brothers and sisters may have gone back to school this week,
family gone back to work, its an apprehensive time but as long as we are sensible and stay safe we can make
this work. If you have any worries or concerns or you need someone to talk to, remember you can contact the
school at keepintouch@warblingtonschool.co.uk

We will keep you updated of any changes regarding Warblington School. As parents and carers, you will be the
first to know of any updates.

Year 8 Art by Elliott )

Year 8 were set the task to draw a Picasso style
portrait. If you look closely you will see the portrait has been drawn
from the front view and side view. Elliott has also used
colours and shapes reminiscent of this artist.

Well done!

Mrs Roper, Art

Sport & Exercise

The PE Department are showcasing our staff sporting interests and exercise. Each week we will
feature a different member of staff. First up...

Mrs Barlow

'My favourite sports are distance swimming, mainly outdoors, . v (

either outdoor pool or sea and mountain biking! | also love

hula hooping which | do a few times a week using little free
weights to make it even more effective! | also love yoga and
walking too!'

The PE Department would like to see what you have all been up
to at home in terms of keeping active, email in to your year email
address with the subject PE Department.

PE Department
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Half Term Activities

Findlay P Year 7 made the most of the lovely weather
during Half Term by going fishing with his Dad. Take a
look at their catch!

Home Baking

Aidan B Year 7 has been baking: ‘The first cake was a
flop but the second cake was amazing!” Well done
Aidan, if at first you don’t succeed... try again and with

brilliant results!

s 2 3 ke .
ES A
A *;;.l‘. R
oy

Sam
M) o vy s e >
RN g W S A T 5

Space X Launch

Who watched the Space X Launch
during Half term? History was made as
NASA Astronauts launched from the
Kennedy Space Centre for the first time
in nine years with the Space X Dragon
Crew.

We wish the crew the best of luck in
space!

Young Minds

Young Minds UK are here for you in terms of mental health.
Let your fingers do the talking and text YM to 85258 if you need

urgent support with your mental health. Visit

https://twitter.com/i/status/1265600470892019714

Social Media

n @WarblingtonSchool

for a video on their text service or find it on our social media pages.

g @WarblingtonSch
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Careers Update

Hello everyone! Hope you are all keeping well!

It’s never too early to start thinking about your future and
university courses. Southampton University have sent out their
newsletter with lots of information about upcoming virtual
events and useful information - https://
mailchi.mp/8506b67b8e7a/jvflobypla?e=5fbeca8a3d

SUN (Southern Universities Networks) have an opportunity for
students to take on unique and exciting challenges set by
Creative & Digital and Engineering & Manufacturing industry
employers. There are prizes to be won! Follow this link to get
involved! https://www.sunoutreach.org/resources/vfoi/

The Amazing Apprenticeships website has provided lots of useful
information for students and parents during these
unprecedented times. Parents (and students!) can access
current and past editions of the specialist Parents’ Pack,
filled with the latest advice and guidance, supported by the
National Apprenticeship Service. Follow this link for more
information - https://amazingapprenticeships.com/parents/

A REMINDER TO ALL YEAR 11 STUDENTS - please make sure you
have made your college applications. Colleges are still accepting
applications and are conducting their interviews over the phone
rather than face to face! You can apply through the college
website. If you need any help with your application, just let us
know!

YEAR 10 — another reminder to get you to start thinking and creating your CV! You will need a CV ready for Year
11. TIP - If you use this link https://careercompanion.cv-creator.com/ and complete the boxes, it will generate a
CV for you! You can then save your CV and continue adding to it!

The BBC Bitesize website is a great source for career related information! Whether you are deciding what to
study at college, planning a career, or just curious, the website is there to explain the world of work, with advice
from people who have found the right path for them. https://www.bbc.co.uk/bitesize/careers

Please get in touch if we can help you in any way!
Take Care & Stay Safe!
Mr Gellett & Mrs Fletcher

R.Gellett@warblingtonschool.co.uk

L.Fletcher@warblingtonschool.co.uk
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Year 7 Update from Mr Barnard!

Special Mention... to the following students for their home learning submissions. Well done to you all!

Connor G, Georgia W, Tom K, Charlotte C, Ruby S & Abigail B

% % %k

Summer Term, First Half Term Report

The following students achieved a high number of Pride Points for their home learning work submitted. Each of
them received at least 75 Pride Points over the 5 weeks, that’s 15 per week!

Harrison M, Hudson S, Charlotte C, Zack T, Harry P, Megan H, Francesca H, Macy J, Ethan R, Luke S,
Maisie-Jayne K, Chloe T, Thomas B, Charlie S, Joseph H, Anisa M, Savannah J, Evie P, Lauren C, Amy H, Charlie W,
Freddie T, Charlotte H & Irina U

Well done on a consistent effort in difficult circumstances and for adapting so well to a new way of learning!
Keep it going. | am very proud of all of you!

% k%

The following students again deserve praise for the number of home learning tasks they have submitted over the
past 5 weeks and the fact that according to Class Charts they have done so on a regular basis, showing their
ability to adapt to a new way of working and organise themselves quickly into a routine. These are both great life
skills to have, so well done to all of you!

Thomas B, Charlotte C, Lauren C, David C, Megan H, Joseph H, Francesca H, Amy H, Charlotte H, Savannah J,
Macy J, Maisie-Jayne K, Kelsie-Mae M, Harrison M, Anisa M, Harry P, Evie P, Ethan R, Ruby S, Luke S,
Charlie S, Freddie T, Zack T, Chloe T, Irina U, Charlie W & Henry Y
Pride points will be awarded for your consistent efforts over the 5 weeks. Well done!

% k%

To the students who have worked on paper Work Packs, | have yet to go into school to collate the numbers and
details of the work you have submitted, but will do so and will reward you with Pride Points for your efforts, you
are not forgotten!

Mr Barnard, Head of Year 7

Key Worker Students In School

The students of Key Workers in school on Thursday were cooking up a
storm by making burgers from scratch!

Well done to you all, they look brilliant and | bet you
all enjoyed your lunch even more on that day as you made it yourself!
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Year 7 Art

Bugs Project - Bee sketches and mind maps
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Year 7 Textiles
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Miss Severe, Creative & Technical Arts

Chloe T
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Warblington School Lockdown Premier League
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Tables

Match week 9 (Up until the evening of 3rd June)

Position |Team Points
2 Oliver F 325
3 Archie H 312
4 Jack T 284
5 Ethan R 282
6 Jack W 277
7 Aleem P 277
8 Sophie A 260
9 Millie S 256
10 Amber H 241
11 Eloisa D-E 231
12 Alicia E 205
13 Aksh J 189
14 Rees ) 188
15 Thomas W 187
16 Macey B 177
17 Luke C 170
18 Matthew W 164
19 Katie W 164
20 Ewald K 156

The league table doesn't lie and you are where you are for a reason. There is no change at the top and Freya has
lopened up a 46 point lead, however there are students who have accumulated a lot of points over the last month
so it might not be over yet. Ethan R achieved 209 points in the last 30 days along with Oliver F (208), Archie H
(193), Freya W-H (192) and Sophie A (180).

Keep up the good work everyone. Pride points will be awarded to anyone who accesses GCSE Pod in the next
week. Any issues logging in, any general queries or any examples of creative projects you have been working on

or any funny stories please contact Year9@warblingtonschool.co.uk
Mr Whitlock, Head of Year 9
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Hampshire & IOW Cnsis Lne £or Young People

Havant and East Hants (HEH) Mind is excited fo share with
you that we have launched a Freephone Crisis Line for
children and young people aged 11-17 years old living in
Hampshire & Isle of Wight.

This service will be available Monday, Tuesday,
Wednesday & Thursday 3pm — 8:30pm.

Freephone 0300 303 1590

Immediate access to help, support and advice for young
people experiencing difficulties with their mental health.

" Hampshire and 1I0W CYP Crisis Line N

Mondaq. Tucsola\i. NeJnchaxj and ThUrSJQ\.j 32:00pm +0 $:30pmMm

Telephone support £or _ Immediate access 4o...
Children and Young People * One +0 one confidential, emotional

suppor+

* Advice on heaklthy coping skills and
Yesources

* Signpostng +0 useful apps and
websies

aged 1| — 17 years old.

Who are experiencing
mental health crisis and
wng »n Hampshire or +he
Isle of Wight.

Finind | s Freephone: 0300 303 1590 Starting 44h Maq 2020 NHS

east Hants
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HAMPSHIRE COUNTY YOUTH ORCHESTRAS
Auditions for places for September 2020!

HAMPSHIRE
COUNTY

»  Thinking of joining the Hampshire County Youth Orchestra or County Youth
String Orchestra?

»  We are looking for talented young players to join one of the foremost youth
orchestras in the country. Come and meet likeminded people and play a part in this
exciting musical adventure!

»  Plans for next season include: Verdi Requiem, performed in Germany and the UK,
Easter course, opera production at The Grange Opera and a summer tour to France and Spain

«  Auditions will take place in late June / early July { Covid 19 permitting / OR on line)

s  Orchestral musicians welcome — including harps and percussion. Strings grade 5+ / wind,
brass and percussion grade 7+.

. We have an unusual number of brass players moving on to university and are particularty
keen to meet new French Horns / Trumpets and Tuba, but anyone is welcome to apply!
We are keen to meet younger players who might grow into the roll (i.e. are not grade 7 standard
but show promise)

More information, dates and what we gef up to can be found on: hitp://hcyo.hmsensembles.org.uk/

Application form:

hitps://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1 FAIPOL SCX26ANIBGGMXS 1cfXFISIwWKXNBT_rOunkiQriYQss
2igR30ANviewform
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